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Comments: Hello, I am concerned about proposed changes to the Holland Lake Lodge and surrounding area.

Please do an extensive environmental impact study. The additional waterfront area greatly concerns me for its

impact on bird life, fish and wildlife.

Is the lease opportunity available to local people?

The proposed increase in people seems like it will counter balance the natural setting, over populate the trails

and negatively impact wildlife.

 

Thank you for your careful and responsible consideration of this valuable resource.


